
SIS/CIR/2022-23/028                                                                                    13th Jan, 2023

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that MR Vaccination for Swarnim International School will
take place on 19th January, 2023 (Thursday) during school hours.

Only those children who have given consent will be vaccinated. If the child is
absent on the 19th, they have to take the vaccine from any other place. The
school will not take further responsibility of vaccinating the child on any other
date. Please note that those who have not sent the copy of the immunization
chart must send a diary note mentioning the reason.
 

Regards.
Rumjhumi Biswas
Principal


